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Issue no. 2Notes from the meeting on Wednesday November 9 2005 

Peckham Park Baptist Church, 

121 Peckham Park Road, SE15 6SX

Main items at this meeting

• BMX track 

• WiseGem Project

• Anapausis Centre

• Local Implementation Plan

• Peckham Area Action Plan

• Old Kent Road
Appraisal/Design

• Peckham Pulse

• Cleaner, Greener, Safer
programme

TAKEnote 
Peckham Community Council

Local Implementation Plan
Transport officers would like to know your views and priorities. 

The LIP aims to provide improved access to sustainable travel for all. 

Better integration of transport and land use. Increased personal safety and security.

Key local projects include the Cross River Tram and Peckham Rye station and the
introduction of home zones.

Contact lip@southwark.gov.uk or call 020 7525 5462

BMX track
CK Flash, local DJ and BMX enthusiast explained the need for better local sports &
leisure opportunities. He appealed for more funding. He works with 35 children
and introduced one - a national BMX champion. He said Peckham should be
looking to train medallists for the 2012 Olympics. A larger size track for the cyclists
was essential. He is also trying to set up facilities for football and boxing plus a
music studio. 

Contact Pauline.bonner@southwark.gov.uk or call 020 7525 1019

WiseGem Project
Suzanne and Natasha from the
Teenage Pregnancy Project said
WiseGem offered much needed
support and advice. It gave young
women options and ways to get 
back on track and feel positive 
about themselves and their future.

Contact
Pauline.bonner@southwark.gov.uk
or call 020 7525 1019
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Anapausis Centre
Paul Burnett, the Minister at the
Centre spoke of the church’s vision to
develop a Centre of Excellence in the
community to treat the Mind, Body &
Soul.

Contact
Pauline.bonner@southwark.gov.uk
or call 020 7525 1019

Peckham Pulse 
Jo reported on problems with the
pool but added that the Pulse still
offered a range of activities. A new
sauna would be installed and
improvements to the reception area
would increase security at the facility.
He welcomed the views of residents. 

Contact jo.rham@fusion-
lifestyle.com or call 020 7525 4990

Cleaner, Greener,
Safer programme
The Peckham Programme and
Environment & Leisure are continuing
to deliver this year’s programme.
Members agreed £100,000 for a
playground in Leyton Square and the
same amount for a public toilet.

Contact
dave.ware@southwark.gov.uk or
call 020 7525 1028

School Governors 
Members agreed the appointment of
Ms Flo Chiwetu as a Governor at Nell
Gwynn Nursery School.

Peckham Area Action Plan
Peckham was identified as an Action Area in the emergency Unitary Development
Plan. The PAAP will focus on the co-ordinated regeneration of Peckham and
ensure that this can be implemented. The Planning department would like to hear
from you. Consultation runs until January 2006.  

Contact ldf@southwark.gov.uk or call 020 7525 5489

Next meeting December 19 2005, 7pm

St. John’s Church Hall, 10A Meeting House Lane, 
Peckham SE15

Up for discussion Peckham Healthy Living Network

Old Kent Road Appraisal / Design Guide
The design guide sets out the council’s urban design aspirations for an area. 
There are 2 ways you can get involved:

1. Walking audit – local community groups and businesses shall be contacted to get
together a group of 40-50 representatives along with ward councillors.

2. Draft design guide – register your interest in being formally consulted on the draft
design guide when produced (by letter, email, or ask an attending officer).

Consultation plan will go to community councils in January 2006.

Contact Elizabeth.rich@southwark.gov.uk or call 020 7525 5454


